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Friday 21st September 2018. 
Class 2 and 3 Trip 

Dear Parents/ Legal Guardians, 
 
Last school year we were lucky enough to apply for and receive grants from a number of 
charities. Northumberland National Parks provided us with funding to enable Mrs Chisholm 
and Miss Dick to be trained and become Forest School Leaders. 
 
As part of our commitment to ensure our pupils are aware of the role of the 
Northumberland National Parks and as part of what the children in Key Stage 2 have fondly 
called Funday Fridays we will be taking part in a geocaching and orienteering activity at 
Bulby’s Wood,  as well as using the woodland area in Ingram Valley and carrying out some 
Forest School activities. 
 
We will leave after registration on Friday 28th September, travelling by coach and return 
back in time for a school lunch which will then be followed by Northumberland Water’s 
drama show in the afternoon. 
 
As we received funding for our work in school there is no charge for this trip. 
 
Please fill in the form below to give permission and enable your child to take part in the trip. 
Replies by TUESDAY 25TH SEPTEMBER PLEASE. 
 
Kind Regards, 
Belinda Athey- Headteacher. 
 
……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 
To Whittingham C of E Primary School. I give permission for my child ( name) ……………………… 
 
to attend the trip as detailed in the letter dated 21.9.18. 
 
Signed ………………………………………………….. 
 
 


